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May 7, 2021

Re: Relocation Strategies
Letter of Recommendation
To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter on behalf of Julie Wilson, Owner, Relocation
Strategies, as a strong recommendation that her services are well worth
the investment if you are planning a move, organizing new space or
removing items no longer needed as part of the relocation process.

She and her team are very attentive to the needs of the customer and
supportive throughout the process — start to finish. During our recent
relocation experience, they met our needs, listened to our concerns, and
communicated in a timely manner. Should we need this type of service in
the future, we would reach back out to Julie and her team for assistance.

Sincerely,

Yeerte @274«/

Nicole Hughes
Director of Program Operations



